
 

 

~ ASSOCIATION UPDATE ~ 

 

Good afternoon, Homeowners!  We would like to share the following update with the 

residents of The Villages of Hurricane Creek:  

 

We are finalizing the details with Anna I.S.D. for the Town Hall venue.  Once we have 

a set date/time/location, a communication will go out to all residents that have 

registered on the association website and have provided an email address.  The 

meeting announcement will also be posted to the website dashboard.   QR code and 

Link is below: 

  
Villages of Hurricane Creek HOA, Homeowners Association, City of Anna, Texas 

 

 What to expect: 

• The Town Hall meeting will be for informational purposes only.  This will 

not be a formal Board Meeting.  

• Essex will have a brief presentation discussing issues such as: amenity 

progress, committee formation, future homeowner events, compliance 

and maintenance. 

• An orderly Q&A Session will follow the presentation. 

 

We look forward to a beneficial and productive meeting! 

 

https://villagesofhurricanecreekhoa.com/homepage.aspx

